
From: Communicate
To: Sabrina Pandolfo
Subject: FW: Marten River Resident Deserves Recognition
Date: July 24, 2023 8:06:29 AM

 
 
From: Ken Mills <millskj7@gmail.com> 
Sent: July 20, 2023 1:49 PM
To: Communicate <Communicate@Temagami.ca>
Subject: Marten River Resident Deserves Recognition
 
A resident of Marten River, Chief Warrant Officer Rachel Fox has recently assumed her duties as the CWO of 15 Wing in Moose Jaw, Saskatchewan.  Attached is a photo of CWO Fox (middle) as she is joined by her colleagues as the first all-female CWOs within 2 Canadian Air Division.  This is an impressive achievement.  I would hope that mention of this
might be made at a council meeting as residents of our community should be proud of the accomplishments of our citizens.  Thank you.
 
Ken & Julie Mills
Marten River
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